
February 18, 2020 

Dear Mr. Larmer, 

I am writing to let you know that I am resigning from my position as a volunteer with the Sustainability 

and Climate Change Advisory Committee effective immediately due to personal reasons. 

I am grateful for the opportunity to have been a member of the SCCAC and to have worked with such a 

knowledgeable and dedicated team. 

I wish the committee continued success in promoting the protection and awareness of the environment 

within the Town of Cobourg. 

Sincerely, 

Dale Randall 


